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DATE: March 8,2010 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Martha C. Brown, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel @ 
Docket No. 090146-E1 - Petition from Tampa Electric Company for approval of 
extension of small power production agreement with City of Tampa 

Please find attached an electronic mail memorandum for Docket No. 090146-E1 from Richard 
A. Zambo regarding TECO and the City of Tampa that needs to be filed in the Docket file. 
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Martha Brown 

From: Richzambo@aol.com 
Sent: 

To: Martha Brown 
Cc: chip.fletcher@ci.tampa,fl.us 
Subject: City of Tampa 

Friday, February 12.2010 12:30 PM 

Martha, 

This will respond to your recent telephone inquiry regarding the status of Docket No. 090146-E1, 
which has been in suspensioddeferral upon request of the Commission. 

Specifically, you asked whether the City of Tampa and TECO could reasonably be expected to submit 
for consideration at the Commission's March 16th Agenda Conference a renegotiated form of the 
December, 2008 "extension of small power production agreement" between the City and TECO. 

Unfortunately, the answer to that question is no, as will be explained in more detail below. 

I am advised that the proposed changes to the extension that was submitted to the Commission for 
approval in March, 2009 - will require prior approval of the Tampa City Council. Before 
a renegotiated extension could be placed on the City Council's schedule, would first be required, 
among other things, to successfully complete an internal review by various City departments. 

I am further advised that under the best possible scenario, the earliest date by which a renegotiated 
extension could be placed on the City Council's schedule for consideration would be March 18th or 
April 1st. This best possible scenario assumes an acceptable renegotiation with TECO followed by 
the favorable completion of the internal review at least one week prior to the City Council meeting. 

I have endeavored to be, and trust that this is, fully responsive to your inquiry. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss, please let me know. 

Richard A. Zambo, P.A. 
Attorneys and Counsellors 
2336 S.E. Ocean Boulevard, #309 
Stuart, Florida 34996 

Phone: 772 221 0263 
FAX: 772 283 6756 
Cell: 954 224 5863 
email: -mbo@,aol.com 
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